
2857
From: Sara Welshans [sarawelshans@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 3:06 PM
To: EP, RegComments
Subject: CH 78 Regulations

To Members of the IRRC:
I thank and applaud you for your previous ruling to help protect our rivers from pollution by the gas well-
drilling process.
As you now look at regulations to address the new technology and risks of the drilling, I would simply ask that
you include in your regulations the language proposed by the Harvey Consulting report in the new Chapter 78
regulations.
Thank you for your consideration.
Respectfully,
Sara Welshans

Sara Welshans
198 Harvest Street
Linden, PA 17744
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